

## THE PARISH OF ST MARY THE VIRGIN, BARNSLEY ST MARY'S CHURCH ST PAUL'S CHURCH

Priest: Fr Miguel Sanchez-Rodriguez, SSC





## WELCOME TO OUR SERVICES

## **HYMNS:**

SUNDAY 3	Third Sunday of Lent	Thurs 7	Lent 3
St Paul	Mass & Refreshments at 9.30am	St Paul	Uplift Choir, 1.30 - 3.30pm
St Mary	Mass & Refreshments at 11am	Darton	Deanery Lent Course at 7pm
Mon 4	Lent 3	Fri 8	Lent 3
Churchfields	Mass at 11am	St Paul	Mass & Refreshments at 9.30am
St Paul	PCC Meeting at 7pm		
		SUNDAY 10	Mothering Sunday
Tues 5	Lent 3	St Paul	Mass & Refreshments at 9.30am
St Paul	Mass at 9.30am	St Mary	Mass & Refreshments at 11am
Weds 6	Lent 3		
St Mary	Mass at 10am		
St Paul	We Can Survive Singers, 6 - 7.30pm		

## SACRAMENTAL CONFESSION

If you wish to receive the sacrament of confession, a priest will be available before Mass on Tuesdays at St Paul's. **NOTICES** 

<u>Please make sure</u> your **mobile phone** is set to silent before the start of services.

Gluten free wafers are available for those who need them. Please inform one of the sides persons who will pass the information on to the clergy. Many thanks.

Thank you very much for your donations for the Women's Refuge.

There is a **PCC Meeting** tomorrow. Bishop Tony will be attending.

Bishop Tony's Deanery Lent Course on the theme of living the Gospel in specialist ministries continues at All Saints, Darton this week and every Thursday up to and including 21 March. The next one looks at the military.

Next Sunday there will be a special collection in both churches by our Mothers' Union branch as part of the national MU campaign, The Gift of Dignity. The funds raised will be used to empower women around the world, giving them their voices and rights, and helping to turn the tide on gender equality.

A full list of Holy Week services will soon be available to take home. Fr Nicholas will be guiding us through this most special week in the Christian calendar.

The Annual Parish Meeting will take place at 11.30am on 14 April. Prior to this there will be a PCC Meeting at 7pm on 9 April to approve the Annual Finance Report. Both will take place in St Paul's Church.

On 21 April there will be a special Benefice Mass at St Mary's Church, starting at 10.30am. Stephen, Archbishop of York, will be participating as part of his tour of the Diocese of Leeds, which celebrates its 10th anniversary this year. A number of Parish events have been planned for this year: a Summer Fair on 29 June, 11am - 1pm, Afternoon Tea 27 July, 2 - 4pm, Harvest Brunch after Mass on 6 October and a Christmas Fair on 30 November, 11am - 1pm. In addition to the weekly list in church prayer requests can also be made by email or using the contact form on the

Benefice website. This list is only valid for one week. Names must be renewed each Sunday.

For any enquiries about baptisms, weddings, or confirmations, please feel free to contact us via the contact form on the Benefice website [www.barnsleybenefice.org], sending us an email to barnsleyparish@gmail.com, or alternatively you can visit the church and speak to us after services. If you need spiritual care, please, contact Fr Miguel Sanchez on Miguel.Sanchez-Rodriguez@leeds.anglican.org

THE BLESSED SACRAMENT CANDLE AT ST PAUL'S CHURCH

is given in loving memory of Hannah Nixon.

The Parish Office 07549 876 505 barnsleyparish@gmail.com facebook.com/barnsleyparish